APIL South West Regional Meeting – 11th October 2011

25 members attended.

The venue was appropriate in that the room was very good with very good IT.

Katherine Kent of Justicoffs Solicitors, provided a talk on maximising costs (copy of the power point slides enclosed).

Katherine was followed by Cenric Clement-Evans of the APIL Executive Committee who provided a general update, including a new Ogden 7 Tables involving the new discount rates and details of the new APIL CEO looking at the organisation from the ground up.  Cenric also making a plug for the upcoming APIL asbestos conference and asking for members to provide Lorraine at APIL head office details of any cases which may assist APIL’s campaign in respect of the upcoming Jackson Civil Costs changes, further details available on the APIL website.

GL

27/10/2011

